
 

 
 
January 31, 2018 

 
Ms. Cara Rex, Chair of Business 
Administration Rhodes State College 
4240 Campus Drive 
Lima, Ohio 45850  

Dear Ms. Rex: 

The Associate Degree Board of Commissioners met on November 16, 2017 and 
reviewed your Quality Assurance Report. After review, the board voted to Accept 
the report with one opportunity for improvement. The Board provided the following 
comments: 

 
Best Practice on Standard 3: The business unit provides informative assessment 
data on student and stakeholder focus. 

 
Best Practice on Standard 4: The data and spreadsheets provided by the College 
are considered best practices based on the detail and clarity of each assessment. 

 
OFI on Standard 5: The table in Standard 5 does not contain measurable goals. 

 
Your Reaffirmation Self-study Report will be due7/15/2019. Mentors are available 
for reaffirmation on request. Please contact Dr. Amy Ross at 423.585.6978, or by e-
mail at Amy.Ross@ws.edu with any questions or concerns. 

 
We hope to see you at the Annual Conference June 8, 2018. For more information 
on the conference including its location and host hotel, please see www.acbsp.org. 
Additional information will be available on our website beginning January 31, 2018. 
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ACBSP is looking forward to our continued relationship with Rhodes State College. 
Thank you for providing quality business programs for your students. We are 
happy to have you as one of our valued members. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Steve Parscale, Ph.D.  
Chief Accreditation Officer 

 
Cc: Dr. Amy Ross 


